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Reynoso, Ed

From: System@deeresources.info
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 2:53 PM
To: Reynoso, Ed
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  New message about LED Ambient Commercial Fixtures and Retrofit Kits - WPSDGENRLG0083_Rev2

_SF_LED_Ambient_Com_Fixture-Kits_FINAL_20190614.zip from Ed Reynoso

New message for WPSDGENRLG0083_Rev2_SF_LED_Ambient_Com_Fixture-Kits_FINAL_20190614.zip in WPA: LED Ambient Commercial Fixtures and Retrofit 
Kits.  

 
Sent by Ed Reynoso at July 8, 2019, 2:52 p.m.:  

"Kerri-Ann, I’m writing to notify CPUC staff and ex-ante team that SDG&E engineering team discovered minor processing errors in the Implementation ex-ante 
tables, (refer to email by Ed Reynoso sent on 7/8/2019) below is a snap shot image of our implementation that requires an update to change the “Delivery 
Type”. I suggest re-submitting EAD records that trigger a change and or updated to correct processing errors. Please let me know if you have questions. Thank 
you "  

This message was emailed to the following recipients:  

 Kelvin Valenzuela <KValenzuela@semprautilities.com>  
 Paul Deang <PDeang@semprautilities.com>  
 Tai Voong <txv0@pge.com>  
 Ed Reynoso <ereynoso@semprautilities.com>  
 Erin Palermo <EPalermo@semprautilities.com>  
 Shanna Dee <SDee@semprautilities.com>  
 Vanessa Chairez <Vanessa.Chairez@sce.com>  
 Randy Kwok <rxkt@pge.com>  
 Kerri-Ann Richard <krichard@ers-inc.com>  
 Mini Damodaran <S3DW@pge.com>  
 Ajay Wadhera <Ajay.Wadhera@sce.com>  
 Andrew Nih <anih@semprautilities.com>  
 Ryan Cho <Ryan.Cho@sce.com>  
 Cassie Cuaresma <cassie.cuaresma@sce.com>  
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 Chan Paek <CPaek@semprautilities.com>  

To view the messages and files associated with this directory, please visit http://deeresources.info/wpa/projects/14686. You have received this email because 
you either have notification rules established for this directory, or you initially created it.  

Please do not respond to this email. A feature is in development to allow email response to messages, but for the time being the only way to reply to messages 
is via the project page at http://deeresources.info/wpa/projects/14686.  

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for information. 


